Dear Parents,

We have come across that some students are having very critical health issues. But unfortunately Parents has'nt inform to the school. Hence school teachers and administration are not prepare for the mishap.

It is a kindly request to all Submit your wards medical certificate on on before 21/09/2022 i:e Wednesday .Mention if your ward is having any old disease and it is cured now.

Mention the following details in medical certificate from a Pediatrician/M.D .(Medicine)/orthopedic Doctor.

- 1. Any type of Allergy
- 2.Breathing
- 3.Blood pressure
- 4. Diabetics
- 5.Anemia
- 6. Weak bone
- 7.Eyesight

Last date of medical report submission is 21/09/2022 (Wednesday)

Unless and until your wards medical certificate is not submitted to class teacher. Your ward will not be allow to sit for 1<sup>st</sup> term examination.

School Administration